
  

 

Dear Students and Colleagues, 

 

HKBU COVID-19 case report (22 February 2022) 

 

The University received 1 COVID-19 case with relevant information summarised as follows: 

 

Case no. Date of 

receiving 

report  

Staff / 

student/ 

contractor  

Workplace (for 

staff or 

contractor) / 

Department 

(for student)  

Hall 

resident  

(NA / Y 

/ N)  

Status  

(Preliminary 

/ confirmed 

positive)  

Latest stay 

on campus  

Place(s) on 

campus visited in 

the past 7 days* 

 

Actions taken / to be 

taken (No action is needed 

if the last entry to campus 

was >7 days) 

Action(s) taken Action(s) 

to be 

taken 

20220221-

06-CF 

21/2/2022 Staff Estates Office NA Preliminary 

positive 

17/2/2022 TWC205 - Disinfect 

place visited 

- Contact 

tracing 

NA 

 

*For the full name of venues on campus, please go to 

https://eo.hkbu.edu.hk/cccms/lib/uploads/system/University%20campus%20and%20building%20identification.pdf 

 

The University is liaising closely with the Centre for Health Protection (CHP) regarding any extra precautionary measures needed. 

https://edmsys.hkbu.edu.hk/tracker/URLServer/139599623/hWJvHYpbXMZPFd249irLFE12/59724


 

If you consider yourself having exposed to infection risk in connection with the case, you are highly encouraged to take COVID-19 tests as soon as 

practicable. For enquiries and reporting of positive case, please contact the Estates Office at 3411 7997. 

 

Stay vigilant and healthy! 

 

Estates Office 

 

22 February 2022 

 


